
1

Nareka Jacques

From: Botterell.MLA, Rob <Rob.Botterell.MLA@leg.bc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 12:39 PM
To: Municipal Hall; Mayor Ryan Windsor; Zeb King; Gordon Newton; Niall Paltiel; Sarah 

Riddell; Bob Thompson
Subject: Council Presentation by Delegate Irving 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I understand that Rob Irving will be making a presentation in support of allowing short-term rentals on the 
Peninsula. I appreciate that Saanich Council has provided him with the opportunity to share his research 
and concerns on this issue, as open dialogue and thoughtful discussion are essential in shaping policies 
that balance the needs of residents, businesses, and visitors. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Botterell 

Constituency Office of Rob Botterell, MLA for Saanich North and the Islands 
9828 Fourth St., Sidney, BC. V8L 2Z3 
Office: 250.655.5602   
www.mlabotterell.ca 

   
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail and any attachments is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact us immediately by 
return e-mail and delete this copy from your system.  Thank you 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
HOW WE CAN HELP YOU: 

 Provide information on locating government services and contact information, 
 Assist in understanding government policies and services, 
 Assist in navigating through government bureaucracy, 
 Ensure due process is being followed, 
 Attend community events, and 
 Provide congratulatory messages. 

 WE ARE UNABLE TO: 
 Offer you legal advice or assist you with legal action, 
 Overturn the decision of any provincial government ministry or body, 
 Influence independent offices, such as the Ombudsperson, Police Complaints Commissioner, and Representative for Children and Youth, 
 Change the time limits for filing appeals, and 
 Become involved in federal or municipal matters 

 
We acknowledge and thank the W̱SÁNEĆ people on whose traditional territory we live, learn and grow. We honour and respect the peoples who have cared for this 
land since time immemorial, and we recognize their historical relationships with the land that continue to this day. 

 
 
“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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